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I oppose HB3501. 

 

People need to be able to have a voice when it comes to waters of the State. The 

provisions in this proposed bill would exclude from consideration many 

circumstances/statuses that could absolutely be a detriment to the public interest, 

and deserve consideration. Our abundant and clean water is precious. 

 

Thank you 


